July 24,2014

Cyndee Loucks and Julie Barnes
Axner Excavating Inc.

2900 Old Oregon Trail

Redding, CA 96003

Dear Cyndee and Julie

Axner Excavating Inc. just completed some important jobs for me and my wife and I and
I wanted to let you know how very pleased I am with the work your staff did AND how
diligent and helpful all the employees that worked on my jobs were.

We had a distance of 2” PVC pipe that had several leaks to be repaired; some 2” and 1
72" PVC to be re-routed; some new PVC to be installed; and some 17 risers to help in fire
prevention/fighting. We also had a large area on the north side of our home that was a
severe fire danger due to the amount of Manzanita, oak, and digger pines growing there.

Your crew showed up on time, did a great job completing the work as agreed, left the
work area in great shape; and was a pleasure to work with.

I 'want to express our thanks to all your staff that helped us on these jobs including Jon
Williams, Greg Lazott, Cody Triplett, Ken Drake, and Garrett Barnes. I hope I have
correctly spelled their names.

Feel free to use me as a reference.

Respectfully,

Roy Ferguson
5826 Heavenly Valley Lane

Anderson, CA 96007



